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Comments: I have recently reviewed the released Nez Perce-Clearwater Forest Plan Revision Draft

Environmental Impact Statement and Draft Revised Forest Plan. None of the alternatives presented reflect the

management I would like to see implemented for the Hoodoo Roadless Area. Please accept these comments

into the formal record. 

 

 

 

As someone who lives adjacent to Forest Service land I have a first hand view of the ways in which motorized

vehicles street our wildlife and wild environment. Noise and woodland destruction is damaging to the deer, elk,

and important preditors as well as the smaller species that sustain them and the forest floor. Motorized vehicles

are unnecessary to the enjoyment of the wilderness. A walk in the woods is far more enlightening and comforting.

 

 

 

Although I have not visited the great burn I daily enjoy the forest that I live in. 

 

 

 

I agree that the entire area continue to be managed for all of us, as recommended wilderness. 

 

 

 

Motorized access serves a few thrill seekers rather than then the majority of us who prefer the regenerative

stillness of our forest environment. 

 

 

 

I support MWA's recommendation s. I live above Pipe Creek near Libby, My. and I annoy watching the wildlife

that are drawn there as well as the sounds of rushing water in spring and summer. 

 

 

 

NA 

 

 

 

I appreciate the time and effort it has taken to develop this plan.


